From: Sulewski, Patricia 
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 8:16 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Simpkins, Anthony; Kotak, Aarti; Ramirez, Elizabeth
Subject: RE: Approval of Travel

Good morning,

Aarti Kotak and Anthony Simpkins have concluded their Learning Trip last week December 4-6, 2017.  All expenses for this trip to Atlanta, GA was coordinated by Metropolitan Planning Council and paid for by Ford Foundation, Annie E. Casey Foundation and Enterprise Community Partners.  They received other compensation for attending this expedition. 

If you are in need of any other information, please let me know.

Patricia Sulewski

Assistant to Managing Deputy Commissioner Anthony E. Simpkins
